Logos Cafe Update - October 2019

The application to commence the Logos Cafe refurbishment at HTC is progressing through the Greek approval system. Our latest update is that it has been sent from Corfu to Ioannina (post-Byzantine department). It will soon be referred to Athens as the historic nature of the building (The Ionian Parliament) means that the approval will need to be given at a higher level. This is all as we had been told and to be expected.
 
Please keep praying that the application will be successful and find the smoothest and most expedient route through this process will be taken. Again, we are very thankful to Nikos and others for their hard work and support in making this happen.
 
Thank you for all those who have made contributions to the project; they are gratefully received and we are confident that we will receive all we need to see this through to completion. There’s still time to add your contribution to the project if you feel led so to do.
 
Again, thank you for your prayerful and financial support.
 

